
The Department of Library Services (DLS) cordially invites you to 
attend one of our recurring Copyright Compliance Awareness  
lunch hour sessions on the 2nd, 3rd, or 4th of November 2021.

The purpose is for lecturers to engage on copyright and the importance of 
complying with legislation. Lecturers will be made aware of the importance 
of using Library Reference Pages. Lecturers are encouraged to request their 
Information Specialists to create Library Reference Pages to support them in their 
teaching. Information Specialists can assist with the copyright clearance to ensure 
compliance with legislation. 

Speakers
	 Ms Zama Khanyile: Copyright Officer: Scholarly Communications, University 

of Pretoria
	 Mr Lubabalo Booi: Information Specialist: O. R. Tambo Law Library, 

University of Pretoria

Date:	 2nd, 3rd & 4th of November 2021	
Time:	 13:00pm – 14:00pm 
Venue:     Zoom (link to be provided upon registration)

Copyright Compliance Awareness lunch hour sessions

Invitation  

RSVP for ONE of these sessions:      

  
Please direct all enquiries to copyright@up.ac.za

SESSION 1 SESSION 2 SESSION 3

https://up-za.libcal.com/calendar/online-events/copyrightcompliancesession1
https://up-za.libcal.com/calendar/online-events/copyrightcompliancesession2
https://up-za.libcal.com/calendar/online-events/copyrightcompliancesession3

